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Isa Alvarez

From: Anthony Lester
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 11:00 AM
To: contractor licensing
Subject: RE: Kimberly Gesell 2592 SE Burton St

Per Michael Peter, a replacement shower/tub valve doesn’t require a permit nor inspection. 
 

Thank You, 

Anthony Lester 
Plans Examiner/Inspector 
Building Department 
o. 772-873-6506 
c. 772-528-0850 

City of Port St. Lucie | Heart of the Treasure Coast 

121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984  

             
  

 
 
 
 

From: contractor licensing <contractorlicensing@cityofpsl.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 10:30 AM 
To: Anthony Lester <ALester@cityofpsl.com> 
Subject: FW: Kimberly Gesell 2592 SE Burton St 
 
 
Hey Anthony, 
 
                Can you take a look at these pics and tell me if this work requires a permit.  

Juaneisha Crooms 
Building Permit Specialist II 

Building Department 

o. 772-871-5036 e. jcrooms@cityofpsl.com  

a.121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 
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How is my service? Please email buildingadmin@cityofpsl.com to submit your suggestions, comments, and 
feedback. 
 
 
From: Kim Gesell <kimberlygesell@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 4:50 PM 
To: Juaneisha Crooms <jcrooms@cityofpsl.com> 
Subject: Kimberly Gesell 2592 SE Burton St 
 
Ms. Crooms, 
 Please send me a copy of the inspectors report on electrical work today.  
Also, please let me know if I need to schedule an inspection for Elites plumbing work since they altered 
our pipes. This is what is still leaking. Thank you. Images below of the change in our pipes by Elite: 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Gesell  
 


